
 

 

 

 

 

12th October 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

CULTURE DAY : FRIDAY 21ST OCTOBER 2022 

As part of Black History Month, our School Council would like to invite students to take part in our 

cultural day celebrations.  Next week there will be a celebratory week including theatre visits, 

speakers, performances and a Cultural Dress Day.  

Culture Day will be on Friday 21st October 2022 and students will need to donate £1 by Wednesday 

19th October to be able to wear cultural dress. We invite all students to come into school wearing 

clothes that celebrate their culture. 

Our school community are always generous when it comes to fundraising and this directly helps the 

charities we support to carry out their amazing work, some within our own school. 

Thank you for your support and we wish you a restful and pleasant half term. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr S Rahman 

Assistant Headteacher 
 

 


